
 

SURING PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Special Meeting of the Board of Education – Board Room #300 

Wednesday, June 24, 2020  

5:30 PM 

 

The meeting of the Suring School Board was called to order by Board President Sleeter.  

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Board Members present: Lally, Lundgren, Regal, Sleeter, Seibert, Wozniak. 

Absent: Piepkorn 

 

 Administration present:  Mrs. Casper 

 

 Visitors present: none 

 

 There was no public input at this time  

 

Remove hiring a Social Worker for 2020-2021 and an English Teacher for 2020-2021 from the agenda 

was approved.  COVID policies and procedures were discussed.  A discussion took place over opening 

school as of July 6, 2020 and the parameters that would need to be put in place to make that happen.   

 

Opening the building to a limited number of staff and athletes to use the weight room and small gym 

with screening protocols was recommended.  No public access to the building at this time was 

suggested.  A meeting will be set up with coaches explaining the procedures that will need to be 

followed if they bring athletes into the building. Pre-screening at home, waivers, and screening at the 

door will be required to enter the building.  Social distancing will be implemented.  The school district 

will not allow any affiliation with camps outside of the Suring School District building, or provide 

transportation, equipment or funding from the district’s activity funds. 

 

Graduation set for July 11, 2020 will be postponed until August 8, 2020.  Board Members determined 

that the district is not ready to bring all those people into the building at the present time.  The district 

will start with opening up the facility to athletes and coaches, following the parameters put in place, 

taking little steps to learn as we go. 

 

Summer school was also discussed.  Mrs. Casper will be in contact with Jen Breed and the busing 

company to continue to move forward with the possibility of swim lessons at the Bond Center and 

offering some academic classes in August depending on numbers.  Expectations will be put in place and 

if there are limitations, it will be on a first come, first serve basis. 

 

A Back To School Planning Form will be developed to send to every family.  The form will be required, 

not optional, to get an idea what parents feel return to school in the fall will look like.  If the form is not 

returned, follow-up calls will be made to families to get their opinion. 

  

Motion by Regal, seconded by Lally to approve COVID policies and procedures for re-opening school, 

summer school and the facility use.  Carried 6-0. 

 

Motion by Lally, seconded by Seibert to convene in Closed Session if approved by roll call vote of the 

Board.  Carried 6-0.        Time: 7:16 P.M. 



Motion by Wozniak, seconded by Seibert to approve the resignation of Laurie Nelsen as Third Grade 

Teacher for 2020-2021.  Carried 6-0. 

 

Motion by Lally, seconded by Regal to adjourn the current meeting.  Carried 6-0. 

 

 Joy Rohde, District Secretary         Time:  7:20 P.M. 

 

 


